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Hi-
 
My name Matthew Neary and I work for KPMG and am writing a report on the Metra line. I was
hoping to obtain any information in regards to the 31 new metra stations that have been built since
1983; specifically any that are not downtown and that have been constructed within the last 25 years
(1991).
 
Additionally, any information / reports in regards to changes in employment, population, residences
would be great too!
 
Thanks so much,
Matt
 
Matthew Neary
Associate, Economic and Valuation Services
KPMG LLP│200 East Randolph Street, Suite 5500│
Chicago, IL 60601 USA
Phone: +1(312)665-1597 │ matthewneary@kpmg.com
 
 
 

Any advice in this communication is limited to the conclusions specifically set forth herein and is based on the
completeness and accuracy of the stated facts, assumptions and/or representations included. In rendering our
advice, we may consider tax authorities that are subject to change, retroactively and/or prospectively, and any
such changes could affect the validity of our advice. We will not update our advice for subsequent changes or
modifications to the laws and regulations, or to the judicial and administrative interpretations thereof. The advice
or other information in this document was prepared for the sole benefit of KPMG's client and may not be relied
upon by any other person or organization. KPMG accepts no responsibility or liability in respect of this document
to any person or organization other than KPMG's client.

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is
intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is
unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying,
distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited
and may be unlawful. When addressed to our clients any opinions or advice
contained in this email are subject to the terms and conditions expressed in the
governing KPMG client engagement letter.
***********************************************************************

mailto:matthewneary@KPMG.com
mailto:FOIA@metrarr.com
mailto:matthewneary@kpmg.com

